HIE MINISTRY OF
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Office of the Transport Commissioner
Ministry of Works and Transport

PUBLIC NOTICE

The Transport Division of the Ministry of Works and Transport wishes to notify the general public

that on Friday 23rd December, 2022 and Friday 30th December, 2022 all Licensing Offices will

close at 12:00 noon.

On the stipulated days, the arrangements for the operations of the Cashier's Unit will be as follows:

1) No Cash will be accepted during the period 8:00 a.m. - 12:00 noon.

2) Debit Card payment will be accepted at ALL sites until 12:00 noon.

All Licensing Offices will be open from 8:00 a.m. - 12:00 noon for all other non-cash transactions.

The Transport Commissioner apologizes for any inconvenience caused.

Transport Commissioner 16th December 2022




